
VOAD Meeting/LTRO 
Coffeyville First United Methodist Church 

 October 3, 2007  
 
 

VOAD Coordinator, Phil Adams, called the meeting to order at 10:07 and asked Rev. 
Terry Hatfield of the Disciples of Christ (First Christian Church) of Independence, 
Kansas for a prayer over the deliberations. 
 
John Collins, Coffeyville Ministerial Alliance president and member of the board for 
Long Term Recovery, presented a power point presentation over the proposed bylaws for 
the Long Term Recovery Committee. (RMC) Rebuild Montgomery County was the name 
the organization decided upon. After reviewing the proposed bylaws article by article, 
and making revisions agreed upon by the committee, a motion was made by John Collins  
to accept them as revised, there was a second and the committee voted unanimously to 
accept the bylaws as amended.   
 
Copies of the new RMC Bylaws are available from the Committee or from Phil Adams.  
 
The next VOAD meeting will be held October 17th in Independence, at a place to be 
announced later. The Community Access Center, which has lost its lease, will relocate at 
some other location. The committee will be notified by e-mail. 
 
Cheryl Brekke, from FEMA, announced that the case manager training will continue at 
Altoona at the First United Methodist Church at 8th and State on Saturday, October 6, 
from 9:00 until 5:00 PM.. There are 28 case managers in training. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:45. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Margie Miller 
VOAD Secretary 
 


